
Captain Cares:  Adopt-A-Family for the Holidays 2016 
We would like to thank each and every member of the Captain Community that helped to make the 
holidays a little bit easier for the 8 families our school adopted this year.  We’re thrilled to report 
that all of the wish lists submitted were completed in full!  The social worker for the Ferguson-
Florissant district was overwhelmed by the generosity of our school community has already begun 
deliveries to the adopted families.  

  

    

Thanks again to everyone who donated their time, talent and treasure to this program!   

Kim Hurst & Sophie Liebermann


